
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
This email is in regards to the possible change of leverage in the forex market. 
Things should be left the way they are.  
Now a days it's hard enough to find a job so some people turn to trading as an extra 
source of income. 
(This being my case.) 
  
Do not change the leverage regulations for the Forex market. 
  
Francesca Pellot 


